
to Polish Food Business Forum 

invitation

cordially invite you to join the Polish Food Business 
Forum & networking dinner with the business delegation including 

the companies from Polish food sector

17th March 2020, 19.00-21.00
Embassy of Poland in Brussels

 Avenue des Gaulois 29, 1040 Brussels

The purpose of this meeting is:
• Networking opportunities with friends from both Belgium and Poland

• Presentation and tasting of high quality Polish food  
• To foster potential and promote interest in business cooperation

Please confirm till 12.03.2020
Mail: bebruamb2@msz.gov.pl

Ambassador of the Republic of Poland to the Kingdom of Belgium Mr Artur Orzechowski

Marshal of the Lodzkie Region Mr Grzegorz Schreiber 

East Poland House

house
lodzkie

ORGANIZERS:


